
 
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
  

  

TO: Stephen Oliver, Chair 

 Planning Commission Members 

  

FROM: Scott Grantham  

Planning and Zoning Department 

  

DATE:         May 23, 2017 

  

SUBJECT:   C14-2017-0025 - Pompee-Clarke-Cook House - District 9 

________________________________________________________________________ 

  
The Historic Landmark Commission heard the item as a discussion on May 22, 2017. The 

commissioners voted unanimously (6- 0) to recommend the removal of the H from the 

subject tract, the same as staff’s recommendation. 
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